
From: Victoria
To: Sirwaitis, Sherri
Cc: Rivera, Andrew; Ron Thrower; NASCW president; Cathy
Subject: FW: Lyndhurst Rezoning - C14-2021-0155
Date: Friday, February 11, 2022 4:53:05 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Sherri –

We are requesting postponement of this case to March 29th to allow greater time for discussion
with the Neighborhood. The Neighborhood is in agreement with our request, as per the email below
and they are copied here as well.

Please confirm receipt.
Thank you,

Victoria Haase

www.throwerdesign.com

512-998-5900 Cell
512-476-4456 Office

Mail: P.O. Box 41957
Austin, Texas 78745

From: Cathy <> 
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 4:16 PM
To: Victoria <>
Cc: NASWC president <>
Subject: Re: Lyndhurst Rezoning

Victoria,
Thanks for your note.
Yes, we agree to a request for postponement of the ZAP hearing currently scheduled for 
February 15, 2022.

Regards,
Cathy

mailto:Sherri.Sirwaitis@austintexas.gov
mailto:Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov
http://www.throwerdesign.com/


On 2/11/2022 4:00 PM, Victoria wrote:

Cathy –

We want to have more discussion with the Neighborhood.  To that end, will the
neighborhood support a postponement of the ZAP hearing?

Victoria Haase

512-998-5900 Cell
512-476-4456 Office

Mail: P.O. Box 41957
Austin, Texas 78745

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source.
Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.


